
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to First Lutheran Church. We ask 

everyone to complete the yellow 

“Footprint” listing if you are a visitor or 

have a prayer request.   
 

THE FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR are given to the 

Glory of God by Bev Yammine in memory 

of her and Riad’s anniversary on the 14th. 
 

THE CURRENT WORSHIP TIMES OF 8:30 AND 10:00 

will continue at least through September. 

Worship will temporarily be suspended if 
Hancock County moves to Level 3 (red).  
 

WE WILL CELEBRATE CONFIRMATION on Sunday, 

September 20th at 10:00.  We are blessed to 

be able to witness our youth move “one 

step closer to God”.  
 

OUR CHRISTIAN SYMPTHIES are extended to 

the Schweitzer family.  Dick Schweitzer 

entered the Church Triumphant last 

Wednesday.  Please keep the family in your 

prayers as they have lost both parents in 

one month.  

PRAYERS ARE REQUESTED for Autumn, Brad, 

Danielle, Dawn, Gary, Sam Blosser, Lucas, 

Luann, Beth Hardesty, Lori Miller, Voleta 

Willford, Larry McKanna, Virginia Jensen, 

Renee, Whitley, Chance, Brittany, Mike 

Meyer, Rose Barbosa, Kim Carty, Debby 

Baker, Jim Staschiak, Karen, Paula, Cindy, 

Frank Hamilton, Family of Roger Rotman, 

Family of Wayne Peterson, Family of Lois 

Nofzinger, Shari Heilig, Julie, Tim,  Connie 

Lafrance, Doug Stewart, Fred Makrancy, 

Ray Mitchell, Robert Picard, Renee, Sara 

Hingson, Aaron Swisher, Kathi Rodman, 

Brian Van Atta, Evila Saldana, Janelle, 

Sandra Middleton, Mark Hall, Wendy & 

Adam, Jan Taylor,  and the Family of Dick 

Schweitzer.  Please pray for those serving in 

our military: Chris Dierking, Caleb Ekin, 

Mitchell Gardiner, Jake Hardesty, Thomas 

Leonard, Austin Brown, Sean 

Napier, Matthew Price, Brandon Shanahan, 

KG Smith, Corey Spoon, Drew Weissling, 

Chris Wolfe, and Matthew Lacelle. 
 

THE CONGREGATION IS ENCOURAGED to softly 

respond with the “Amen” written in bold as 

well as quietly praying the Lord’s Prayer.  

Along with the sign for “And also with you” 

and “Believe”, we are adding the sign 

“Thanks” for Thanks be to God.  
 

THE NOISY OFFERING will continue to be 

collected the second Sunday of each 

month.  Social Ministry is in the process of 

determining the best need for the 

collection. The Noisy Offering bucket is in 

the narthex.  

THE RUMMAGE SALE is on for September 25th 

& 26th.  You may place your “gently used” 

items on the stage. No TVs are allowed. 

Set-up is September 22-24. Masks and 

social distancing are required for the set-

up and the days of the sale.  Questions: Call 

Mary Lou McCann at 419-423-2226. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IT IS NICE TO SEE THE CHURCH CALENDAR filling 

up with in-person meetings and looking a 

little more “normal”. Please check with the 

church office to confirm your meeting 

room as well as any health and safety 

guidelines you may need to know. Also, 

remember when people are in the building 

for meetings, masks are required.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

    firs 
Sunday Worship 8:30 & 10:00 

 

Lutheran 

Precious Lord, Take My Hand 


